
ANNOUNCEMENT

The Result of the Selection Process for the Study of Investment Opportunities

for Thai Companies in potential Sectors in South Africa Project

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to announce that the selection process for

the the Study of Investment Opportunities for Thai Companies in potential Sectors in

South Africa Project has been completed.

In this regard, the Royal Thai Embassy would like to announce the result

of the process whereby BMI Research company has been selected for the said project.


